
 

 

User-friendly operation – appointments for access to the file 

can be booked online 
 

Since 4 January 2016, the Hungarian Competition Authority (GVH) has made it 

possible for parties to book appointments for access to the file online. The GVH is 

committed to operate in a user-friendly, transparent and predictable manner in 

order to assist market participants also in course of the competition supervision 

proceedings. The newly introduced development of the webpage has made it 

possible for parties and their representatives to book appointments for access to 

the file in a convenient electronic way. 

This newly developed electronic system allowing parties to book appointments online 

for access to the file is provided by the Competition Council of the GVH on 

www.gvh.hu. The aim of the online booking system is to enable parties to more 

efficiently exercise their rights of access to the file, and is available in those cases where 

the entitlement to exercise the right of access to the file arises after 4 January 2016. 

In order to use the booking system, the parties receive a code in the annex of the notice 

about the entitlement to exercise the right of access to the file. By using this code, the 

parties can very easily book an appointment on the new, user-friendly platform without 

being subject to a burdensome administrative obligation. The booking system and the 

related technical details are directly available on the main webpage of the GVH. 

Through this development, the GVH intends to contribute to the evolution of a user-

friendly, fast and efficient electronic public administration. 

 

Budapest, 6 January 2016 

 

Hungarian Competition Authority 

 

Further information: 

Andrea BASA 

Spokesperson 

Alkotmány u. 5., H-1054 Budapest, 

Tel: +36 1 4728902 

Mobile: +36 30 6186618 

Email: basa.andrea@gvh.hu , press@gvh.hu 

http://www.gvh.hu 

 

 

file:///D:/downloads/www.gvh.hu
http://gvh.hu/idopontfoglalo

